
Ms. Sonja Smith 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use, 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
PO Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wexford. 

15 July 2008 

Waterford Plating Company Ltd 
Application for a Review of the Integrated Pollution Prevention and Control Licence for 

a Surface Treatment Facility, Unit 6051606 Northern Industrial Estate, Waterford. 

Dear Ms. Smith, 

I refer to you letter dated 07 July 2007 (attached) concerning the receipt of application and 
few for review of the existing licence Register No. PO280-01 in accordance with Article 15 of 
the Environmental Protection Agency (Licensing) Regulations 2004. 

The letter states a fee of €126 was submitted however a cheque for €3,174 was enclosed as 
the appropriate application fee. 

Can you confirm that this cheque was received to my Client. 

Yours Faithfullv. 

/ Helen Behan 

Environmental Consultant 

Environmental Consultancy Services, 
Main Street., 
Newbridge, 
Co. Kildare. 
Tel: 045 439376 
Hele.behan@bnm.ie 

On behalf of Waterford Plating Company Ltd. 
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